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Year 12 London Visit 
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
Dear parent / carer  
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have an exciting opportunity for our A-Level Physics students to 
visit London, taking place on Friday 14 November 2025. 

The trip will consist of visiting the Science Museum for their space and technicians exhibits, and the 
Royal Institution for their historical Physics artifacts. We are also planning to surprise the students on 
the day with a lunch break at Hyde Park’s Winter Wonderland. 

The cost of the trip is £74.75 per student, which includes insurance. Please note the trip is an ‘optional 
extra’ under the 1996 Education Act" and the school is therefore permitted to charge for this activity.   

An additional £5.60 via an oyster card, contactless card or phone payment will be required on the day to 
cover the cost of travel using the London underground.  

Food is not included in the price so students will either have to bring a packed lunch or money to 
purchase food, plus optional spending money for the museum gift shops and Winter Wonderland. 

We will be travelling down to London via train to Kings Cross Station. In London, we will be using public 
transport and walking, but no more than 30 minutes at a time. 

The schedule for the day is: 

• 6:00am Meet at Hull Paragon train station (outside Starbucks) 
• 6:27am Train departs 

• 9:14am Arrive in London 
• 3:48pm Depart from London 

• 6:35pm Arrive back at Hull Paragon train station 

If you would like your child to attend, please make payment via the Arbor parent portal by 12:30pm on 
Friday 17 October 2025. To do this, please log into the portal and search for Activities/Trips. By making 
this payment you are consenting to your child attending the above trip.   

Unfortunately, if payment is not received by this time, your child will not be able to attend. 

Yours faithfully    

 
Miss K Burrows    
Teacher of Science 
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